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Worship Theme for the Week-  

Compassion / Clothe yourself in compassion.  

Thought of the week 

Wherever there is a human being, there is an opportunity for kindness. 

Dates for Diary  

Monday 7th December- Christingle Celebrations- Please bring a large orange to school 

Friday 11th December- Christmas Jumper Day  

Children to wear Christmas jumpers and bring £1 for Save the Children 

Tuesday 15th December- Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 16th December- Christmas Party day in school- Wear own clothes 

Friday 18th December- break up for Christmas 

Monday 21st December –Friday 1st January Christmas Break  

Monday 4th January 2021- Back to school    

 

 

Christingle Celebrations  

This year on Monday 7th December, we shall be holding our own Christingle 

celebrations in school. Each child will make their own Christingle to bring home. 

School will provide the candles and other parts to make the Christingles we just 

require each child to bring in their own large orange. Please send these into school 

with your child on Monday morning.  

 

 

Children’s Society Christingle Collection 

You should have now received your collection box for the Children’s Society. 
Christingle celebrations help raise millions of pounds to support life-changing work 
with children and young people. Any small change that you are able to donate will 
be gratefully received by the charity. All boxes should be returned to school by 
Friday 11th December. Alternatively, you may wish to return your collection to the 
Christmas Eve service at Christ Church.  
For information regarding all services over the Christmas period, please see the 
Christ Church website. 
http://www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk/ 
 

http://www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us to maintain social distancing by continuing to follow the staggered start and finish times. 

 Start Finish 

Rec 8.50 3.05 

Year 1 8.45 3.00 

Year2  8.55 3.10 

 

                           Christmas Jumper Day 
 This year Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper Day. You don’t have to buy a new jumper that you’ll 

only wear once. All you have to do is take a boring old sweater and whack on some tinsel, stickers, and other 

decorations to make it sparkle and shine. Whatever you come up with, it’s bound to be the best!  

A small prize for the best homemade jumper in each year group. 

Donations of £1 will be collected on the day for Save the Children. 

                                  

Help us keep our school community safe. Please see our Covid Guide for Parents. 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/post/covid-guide-for-parents 

 

 

Christmas Cards 

This year we are asking that you send cards in just for the 

children in your child’s class. The last day for bringing in 

Christmas cards will be Friday 11th December. The cards 

will then stand in quarantine over the weekend and be 

given out the following week.  

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

School Blog Updates 

Keep up to date with all school news and information by checking our school blog regularly for updates 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/blog 
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